Subject:

Homelessness consultation

From: Gerry Healy Redacted

Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 12:04 PM
To: cityclerk < cityclerk@princegeorge.ca >
Subject: Homelessness consultation

Hello and thank you for your time.

My name is Gerry Healy and I am the leader and founder if TOGETHER WE STAND.

My group is requesting that council holds off on their decision to accept the amended bylaws until further consultation and study if our homelessness crisis can be undertaken.

It is our hope and vision to have our people from the streets treated with every kindness we would show to all our other citizens. Helping them find a home instead of further driving them down with bylaws that inhibit their growth.

We ask that you consider this request and allow my group TOGETHER WE STAND to provide import details that could benefit council in their decision making process

Thank you for your time...in behalf of our homeless community

They are relying on council for a positive future for them.

Sincerely ... Gerry Healy